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Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope you are doing well. As we work through a new school year at Crivitz MS/HS School, we want to tell you about 
something really helpful for your middle and high school kids: After-School Homework Help.

In school, we all know that learning can sometimes be tough. Middle and high school can be especially challenging. So, 
we have this fantastic opportunity for after-school homework help that your child can use.

If you are receiving this letter, your child has been recommended for this service. The criteria for receiving 
homework help includes failing grades, missing, unfinished or low assignment scores or poor test scores on the 
MAP or state assessments. 

If you would like to have your child take part in the after school homework help, please sign the permission slip 
below or call/email your child’s teacher or school counselor to give permission.  

After-school homework help will begin on Monday, October 21st. This service will be available Monday-
Thursday from 3:30pm-4:30pm in the library. It is the parent’s/guardian’s responsibility to have someone 
here to transport the child home no later than 4:30pm each day. 

Sincerely,
Jeff Baumann, Principal 

Please retain the top portion for your reference.

After School Homework Help Program
 My student: 

❏ My child will participate in the after school homework help program at Crivitz Middle/ High School. I 
understand that I need to provide transportation for my child by 4:30 each day.

❏ I do not wish to have my child take part in the after school homework help program at this time.

 

Parent Signature Date
 

Please return to the Middle/High School Office as soon as possible.


